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Angelo Cito 

WT Council Member 

President, Federazione Italiana Taekwondo 

 

Congratulations on re-election as MNA President 

 

President Cito,    

 

First of all, I hope that you are doing well.  

 

I am happy to learn that you were re-elected as President of the Federazione Italiana 

Taekwondo over the weekend. It was heartening to learn that you had an overwhelming 

majority in your favour, which bodes well for your presidency in the coming years. 

 

With your support over the years, World Taekwondo has progressed at a tremendous pace 

over the past decade. In particular, we are now recognised as one of the best governed 

international federations (IFs) in the Olympic Movement. We are also one of the most 

inclusive IFs, with Para Taekwondo soon to make its debut in the Paralympic Games, and 

through our Taekwondo Cares programme and Taekwondo Humanitarian Foundation. 

 

Despite the challenging times, we will continue to inspire and promote fair play and integrity, 

both on and off the mat. In this regard, I thank you in advance for the active participation and 

support for promotion and development of Taekwondo in Italy during your term of office, as 

we propel WT to even greater heights together. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Chungwon Choue 

President 

 

 

 


